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Gavin Ng (Gavin.Ng4@det.nsw.edu.au)

05/03/2021

Dear Mr O Sullivan,

Kyeemagh Public School (SSD 9391)
Acknowledgment receipt of a revised plan — Condition A41

| refer to your submission of the revised Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) to
the Planning Secretary under condition A41 of SSD 9391. The CEMP has been submitted to the
Department for information.

Condition A41 requires that the revised plan to be submitted to the Planning Secretary within six (6)
weeks of the review. The Planning Secretary was notified on 19 October 2020 that a review was
being undertaken of strategies, plans and programs in accordance with condition A40 of the consent.
| note that the revised CEMP has been submitted later than the required six weeks timeline as per the
condition of consent.

| acknowledge receipt of the Kyeemagh Public School CEMP, Revision 4 dated September 2020, for
our information under condition A41 of SSD 9391.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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